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Fireworks Displays – Feast of St. Anne - Marsascala 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that firework displays will 

be let off from pontoons moored at the inner part of Marsascala Bay.  The pontoons will 

be moored between the two points A and B as shown on the attached chart. 

 

The pontoons will be put in position on Saturday 26th July 2025 at 1100 hours and will be 

removed on Sunday 27th July 2025 after the display. 

 

Position  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 

 A  35° 51’.863   014° 33’.793 

   B  35° 51’.832   014° 33’.762 

 

 Fireworks will be let off on the following dates and times:   

  

Saturday 26th July 2025 from 2230 hours until 2345 hours and            

Sunday 27th July 2025 from 2130 hours until 2200 hours. 

 

Vessels within the area in red, as shown on the attached chart, are to be removed.  All 

vessel operators and bathers are warned to always keep clear from the pontoons during 

the above-mentioned days and while the pontoons are in position. 

 

Transport Malta will accept no liability whatsoever for any damage caused by the firework 

displays to any vessel and her ancillary equipment, whether such vessel and her ancillary 

equipment are left within the indicated area, or outside such area. 

 

All vessels navigating in the innermost part of Marsascala Bay are to proceed with caution 

and at a slow speed and they are to give a wide berth to the pontoons, on both given 

days. 

 

Chart Affected: BA 36, 2538 

 




